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Mr Nelson Mandela

Nelson Mandela Foundation

Johannesburg, South Africa

 

 

18 July, 2010

 

 

Dear Madiba,
 

Greetings from Osaka, Japan!

 

I wanted to write to you to wish you the very best for your 92nd birthday!

 

I remember so fondly our time together last year at this time, when I had the honor and privilege to deliver the Nelson Mandela Lecture and spend time with you in Johannesburg. It is a memory and an experience that I will always treasure.

 

 

I wish you all the very best for long, healthy and happy life.  You continue to inspire us every day.

 

With very warm wishes,
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Muhammad Yunus



